
We continue to review investment option exclusions, and data and definitions that
inform implementation.

HESTA does not have an investment exclusion related to alcohol. The Sustainable
Growth option has a limited range of exclusions to ensure appropriate investment
diversification and risk.

HESTA sought the views of its members in Sustainable Growth. Members listed
alcohol as a lower priority and subsequently this was not included as an exclusion.


